
 
 
 
Redhill Parent Enquiries 
redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 
 
Senior School Administrator Fay Hurford 
fay.hurford@redhillprimary.co.uk 
 
Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
 
 
 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

email: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Telephone: 01952 327170 

Kitchen: 01952 327257 

Nursery:  01952 327253 
   
 

Telford & 
Wrekin 
Bronze 

 
   

            11th November 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The nursery children will be performing ‘Away in a Manger’ and various Christmas Songs for parents on Tuesday 
17th December at 9.30am in the school hall.  

 
Your child is ………………………………………………………………………………and we please ask that you provide a costume for them 
to wear for the day.  If you have difficulties obtaining a costume (which can be bought or handmade) please let 
staff know and we try and source one for you.   

 
We will be charging a nominal entrance fee of 50p per ticket.  If you would like to order a ticket please visit 
ParentPay to make your purchase. 
 
Please note that nursery performances are not filmed.  If you would like to film or photograph your child, 
please ensure that it is for personal use only and do not post it on social media.  The performance will be lovely 
and guaranteed to make you cry!      
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Farmer 
Nursery Manager 
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